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Standing Committee Reports: 
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Conservation, Gary Emerson: 

The cooler weather and rain have stopped the trees from dying. Weekly watering no 
longer being done.  
 
Hunter Education, Gary Emerson: 
 
Last two Hunter Ed classes of the year are the 5th and 12th.  
Both are online skills classes.  
 
Grounds, LaMarr Hood: 
 
This month we have kept up building target backers and stock pilled for huntersô sight 
in. General cleanup. Little weed cutting
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Scholastic Clay Target Program, Bob Louser: 
 
No report 
 
 

Steel Challenge, Cel Alvarez:    
 
Steel Challenge at RFGC for September 13, 2015 had a total of 65 participants.  There 
were 19 Juniors, 4 RFGC Members, 12 Non-Members, and 6 extra guns for the match.  
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4. The steel challenge group is asking for the use of the Action Bays in June or July 
2016 to host a regional match.  Wayne will ask Cel for additional information. 

 
5. Sean and Randy reported that a Black Rifle practice match was held on September 

25.  Sean requested the use again on October 23rd   

Request Approved 
 

6. 




